
March 14 – 20 is National Multiple Sclerosis Awareness Week.

How can you show your support this March for those living with 

Multiple Sclerosis? Think orange! During National Multiple Sclerosis 

Awareness Week March 14 - 20, the National MS Society is encouraging 

people to wear MS-Orange to show their support for those with the 

disease. Then get involved by taking part in MS-sponsored walks, bike 

rides or by volunteering at your local MS Chapter. With so many ways to 

help…for so many who need your help…March 14 – 20 is the perfect 

time to show you care! Learn more at www.nationalmssociety.org

www.allsup.com

 
Knowledge is power, especially when it  
     comes  to living with MS.  Learn what you 
can do to help...then spread the word.


